
West Fargo Public Schools is hosting our annual State of the Schools virtually on

Monday, March 1 from 7:00PM - 8:30PM. At the event, we share statistics,

demographics, and the steps we are taking to achieve the district's vision and mission.

The virtual event includes three student presentations, as well as roundtable discussions

where the School Board will solicit feedback from stakeholders.

 

While there will be an opportunity for the general public to watch the event live,

Superintendent Slette welcomes stakeholders (staff, parents/guardians, business

owners, residents, etc.) to participate in the virtual event as members of the roundtable

discussions. Roundtable participation is limited to the first 70 registrations.

 

Register at http://bit.ly/3cxVZzM.
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